
Dear Parent/Carer, 

The new term is going well and it is lovely to see our youngest children settling into their new routines. 

As listed in the ‘Dates for your Diary’ sent out last week, we will be holding a Parents’ Curriculum Evening on 

Wednesday 25th September at 3.45pm and 7pm. These events are for all parents of children in years 

Reception to 6 and will be an opportunity to hear about how our English and Maths curriculum are developed 

and how best to help your child at home. There will also be time to discuss homework expectations with your 

child’s class teacher. To help parents, after school club will be free for children in years Reception to 6 for 

the duration of the 3.45pm event. 

To keep you up to date with the Governing Body, please be advised that the Chair, Mrs Barker, is currently 

unwell. Mr Muttick,(current finance Governor) will be Acting Chair until further notice. Mr Muttick can be 

contacted by emailing the school office on askwith@ycatschools.co.uk. 

Please see attached details of a special lunch we are having on Thursday 3rd October. Please return the slip 

by Wednesday 18th if your child does not usually have a school lunch on a Thursday and would like to join in. 

Yours faithfully,  Mrs E Nayler 

Weekly Newsletter No. 2 

12th September 2019 

www.askwith.n-yorks.sch.uk 

Headteacher:  Mrs E Nayler   Contact via telephone:  01943 462896 or email:  askwith@ycatschools.co.uk 

***We are a nut free school!*** 

No nuts in any snacks or packed lunches please 

TERM DATES—Full term dates for 2019-2020 are on the school website 

2020-2021 term dates are attached  

CLUBS THIS HALF TERM  (Teacher led, no charge) 

READING CLUB—Years R  to 6, every morning from 

8.30am in year 1 classroom 

CONSTRUCTION CLUB—Years R 1 2, Monday lunch 

time 

CROSS-STITCH CLUB—Years 3 4 5 6, Tuesday 

lunchtime 

FOOTBALL CLUB—Years R 1 2, Tuesday after school 

until 4.15pm, kit for outdoor sport needed! 

BAKING CLUB—years R 1 2, Wednesday after school 

until 4.30pm, BOOKING NEEDED, PLEASE BOOK BY 

Monday morning latest (16th September) 

CROSS COUNTRY NEWS—FIRST RACE OF THE SEASON Saturday 28th September at Ilkley Rugby Club—See attached 

Please return slip by Wednesday 19th September if your child wishes to take part.  

ALL YEAR ROUND CLUBS  (** Please pay on Parent Pay, no 

need to book) 

** BREAKFAST CLUB—Years Reception to year 6 from 8am, 

breakfast provided, £2.30 per child 

** CEDAR CLUB—Reception to year 6, Mon, Tue, Wed until 

5.30pm in Cedar Hall, £4 until 4.30pm, £5 until 5pm, £6 until 

5.30pm with Miss Johnson. Late collection charge £1.00 per 10 

minutes late. 

** THURSDAY SPORTS CLUB—Reception to year 6, Thursday 

until 5pm with Premier Sports, £5 per child 

 


